
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian        
 
World Book Day Wednesday 6th March 2018 
 
To celebrate World Book Day Mrs Smith, the School Chef, has created a special, book-themed menu for the children. 
 
The School Council would like to invite all children in Reception and Year 1, who normally bring a packed lunch to 
have a lunch on World Book Day, which is being served on Thursday 6th March.   
 
Please complete and return the bottom of this letter no later than Thursday 14h February ONLY if your child 
normally has a packed lunch in Reception and Year 1 and you would like him/her to have World Book Day meal on 
Wednesday 6th March.   

 
Menu 

The Rat Burger / Quorn Rat Burger 
 

Paper Doll Gingerbread 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO TAKE ORDERS AFTER THURSDAY 14th FEBRUARY. 
 
 (Only complete if your child normally brings a Packed Lunch in Reception and Year 1) 
 
 
I would like my child _____________________________ Class _______ to have lunch on the World Book Day. 
 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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